
 

NOTICE 

Town of Dekorra 

Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Amendments 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Dekorra will hold a public 

hearing at 6:30 p.m. on April 11, 2023.  The hearing will be held at the Dekorra Town 

Hall, W8225 County Rd JV, Poynette, WI. 

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on proposed amendments to the 

Town of Dekorra Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan sets a vision and 

implementation program for the future growth, development, and preservation of the 

Town. The proposed amendments would alter policies related to residential development 

density within the planned Agriculture and Woodland Preservation Area and would 

include related amendments to Map 6: Planned Land Use. The proposed amendments and 

the Town’s full Comprehensive Plan are available on the Town’s Web page at 

https://dekorra-wi.gov/, or by contacting the Town Clerk at townclerk@dekorra-wi.gov 

or 608-635-2014. Written comments should be submitted to the Town Clerk by 2:00 pm 

on April 11, 2023, and will be forwarded to the Board.  

 

Holly Priske 

Town Clerk 
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